
 
 

 
 
To:   All staff and HDR candidates  

From:  Professor Sandra Harding, Vice Chancellor and President 

Date:  14 December 2021 

 
  
Dear Colleagues 
 
The Gender Equity Action & Research (GEAR) team has met for the third time this year to 
consider JCU’s progress across the actions committed to in our Gender Equity Action Plan 
2020 – 2025. The GEAR’s role 



 

 
The GEAR team will next meet in March 2022, and I’m sure there will be more updates from 
the incoming Chair at that time.   
  
Sincerely 
 
Sandra 
 
Professor Sandra Harding 
Vice Chancellor and President 
 
Chair of GEAR  
 
For more information, please contact gear@jcu.edu.au

 
Have feedback? Email feedback@jcu.edu.au  
 


